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To whom it may concern,
 
I write with deepest concern about the changes to the abortion laws. I find it deeply disturbing
 that human life can hold such little value and that our countries’ leadership would endorse the
 murder of our children. As a mother of four, I celebrated the conception of each of my children
 and rejoiced as I saw their little hearts beat at just 6 weeks of pregnancy. We see death as the
 absence  of a heartbeat and I certainly saw life when I celebrated that little heartbeat. As such I
 find it abhorrent that you could murder a child even more developed. Your term abortion is just
 a censored version of the word murder. Would you really be happy to put a bill forward that
 gave permission to murder? How is this just or right? Why is it that out most vulnerable are not
 protected? There are couples crying out for children.  I ask that you reconsider and stop the
 changes to this bill and protect the rights of your future generation.
Yours sincerely,
 
Helen Schwarz |

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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